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January 6, 2025 
 
Greetings all, 
 
Thanks again for your prayers. They were needed and appreciated! 
 
For example, the Krakow airport was totally shut down for most of the  first two days of the 
conference due to unusually persistent and dense fog. Key REVIVE volunteers and speakers 
were delayed and arrived late to the conference. As a huge provision from the Lord, the 
Immanuel Approach team had arrived early (before the fog), and several of the people on our 
team had training and experience that enabled them to step in and provide hugely strategic 
help and support. And even though this was totally unrelated to the IA workshops and prayer 
ministry, it greatly blessed the overall mission for the conference and strengthened important 
relationship bridges. 
 
More encouraging follow-up. In spite of last minute changes and challenges: 
 

The two Immanuel Approach workshops went well, with 60 to 70 participants at each. After 
the workshops, many participants came to the front asking where they could get training. 

 
More than 50 Immanuel sessions in the prayer ministry room. Many beautiful sessions, 
many beautiful connections with Jesus, beautiful healing.  
 
The leader of REVIVE Prayer and Scripture Engagement is very interested in providing IA 
training for REVIVE conference attendees and leaders this winter or early spring. 
 

Thank you again for your prayers. I will hopefully get specific Immanuel session stories that I 
can share. 

 
Blessings, 
 
Dr. Lehman/Karl 
 
 
Want to support the Lehman’s Immanuel Approach work?  Click here for more information: 
https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/ 

https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/

